
Midnight Squares 

Membership Meeting 
October 28, 2012 

 

The meeting was Called to Order at 2:27 by Ed Zeigler 

Minutes of the last meeting are on the website and were approved as posted. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Rusty passed out the treasurer’s report, We did OK over the summer, and the new club dancing 

fees were well received. The new C1 class is financially viable. Michael Golden second signer on 

checking account moved passed. A request was made for approval for paying insurance 

(equipment, dancer liability). It was so moved and passed.  

We are financially healthy, a full Treasurers report available to all club members on request. 

Badges, Tee Shirts etc.: 

There was no current information for this area. 

Future Dances: 

We have a dance coming up on November 17th with Bronc Wise. The time is 3:30—6:30 and will 

be C1-C3a. This will be a joint effort with Foggy City and Western Star.  We are in charge of the 

afternoon and the other clubs will manage the evening Mainstream—Advanced dance.  Rusty 

volunteered to be coordinator of this event. 

No other dances are currently scheduled. 

Calendar: 

The calendar is posted and up to date. Evite issues have been addressed and Evites are working 

now. 

Club Dancing: 

There was some discussion about how to handle Wednesday nights and it was decided to leave 

them as is for the time being. 

C1 Class: 

The class is going well and has eleven participants plus angel support. 



Other Bay Area Clubs: 

` Foggy City: new advanced class on Mondays  

  Western Star: Beginner class Thursdays 

 ECR: C1 class on Thursdays/Beginner class on Wednesdays 

 Quads: Beginner class on Sundays 

Redwood Rainbows: See their extensive calendar on their website. C2 class beginning 

on Saturdays at 9:00 and followed by C1 and Advanced workshops 

Diablo Dancers:  Currently dancing plus and advanced on Tuesdays. 

Capital City: Beginner class on Wednesday nights 

Oaktown: Class dancing on Wednesday nights 

Holiday Social on December 27, 2012. 

New Business: 

There was no new business 

Next meeting December 16, 2012 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:07 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Harlan Kerr 

Members in attendance: 

Rusty Johnson 

Ed Zeigler 

Harlan Kerr 

Vicky Woods 

Steve Anderson 

John Kenny 

` Richard Wegener 

Mary Jane Wegener 


